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MINUTES 
Community Input Session 
Board of School Trustees 

May 6, 2021 
 
The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees met for a community information and 
input session on Thursday, May 6, 2021 at the Sheridan Elementary cafeteria, beginning at 6:00 
PM. 
 
Superintendent Roberson welcomed the group and then President Roberts introduced the process 
and the purpose of the session.  During the meeting the Mark Beebe from Lancer + Beebe, along 
with his team of Eric Ruge and David Barrientos shared information about the facility study and 
opened up discussion.   
 
The meeting was attended by approximately 20 community members and school personnel, in 
addition to school board members.  The meeting concluded at 7:20. 
 

 
 

  ___________________________________ 
  Nancy Boone, Board Secretary 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 


